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      June 10, 2021 
 

                                      

PROJECT:      2021 BRIDGES 
 LANG DRIVE & COPELAND AVENUE 
           

 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bids were received for the 2021 Bridges – Lang Drive & Copeland Avenue 
project: 
     

ZENITH TECH, INC.    $497,160.28  
 WAUKESHA, WISCONSIN 
 
 PCiRoads, LLC     $526,197.33 
 St. Michael, Minnesota 
  
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid for the 2021 Bridges – Lang Drive and 
Copeland Avenue to Zenith Tech, Inc. in the amount of $497,160.28. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn 
        


